Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
VHB
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, March 15, 2016, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m., Open House

PLACE: Cocoa Civic Center, 430 Delannoy Avenue, Cocoa, Florida 32922
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 437241-1-12-01.

Project Description: Corridor Planning Study - State Road (SR) 519 (Fiske Boulevard) from Barnes Boulevard/Interstate 95 northbound ramps to SR 520.

This is the second public meeting to be held as part of a community-based evaluation to determine how best to meet the needs of the traveling public. The purpose of this public alternatives meeting is to present and explain the potential improvement strategies, seek public and agencies input, and provide interested persons an opportunity to provide feedback and comments to the study team.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Judy Pizzo, MS, GISP, Planning Project Manager for FDOT at 719 South Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720, (386)943-5167, Judy.Pizzo@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Rohan Sadhai, at Vanasse Hangen Brustlin, Inc., at (407)839-4006 or rsadhai@vhb.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Judy Pizzo, MS, GISP, FDOT Planning Project Manager, (407)482-7880, Judy.Pizzo@dot.state.fl.us.
